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Bill Type and Number: Resolution 2011-102
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council Member Corrigan
Date of Introduction: February 8, 2011
Committee(s) of Reference: R
Date of Analysis: February 10, 2011
Type of Action: Petition to Governor and Florida Legislature; request for emergency action
Bill Summary: The bill urges the Governor and Florida Legislature not to close any of Florida’s state parks in the upcoming fiscal year in order to preserve the access of Floridians to their natural and cultural heritage resources and to preserve the employment and tourism economic impacts those parks provide.  Emergency action is requested on the bill in order to make the City’s position known to the Legislature during the ongoing budget debate.
Background Information: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection recently released a list of 53 least-visited state parks which may be subject to closure as a means of helping to reduce the state’s impending budget deficit for FY11-12.  The list included two parks in Jacksonville – Pumpkin Hill Creek Preserve State Park and Ft. George Island Cultural State Park.
Policy Impact Area: Recreational and cultural resource access; tourism promotion
Fiscal Impact: Undetermined; according to news reports the closure of all 53 parks statewide would save $6.5 million for FY11-12.
Analyst: Clements
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